
Dear Chairman Floyd Prozanski and Members of the Committee, 
I urge you  to pass SB 978-1.  I am a retired teacher and I had the pleasure of teaching Jenna Passalauga 
(now Yuille).   I also had the pleasure of getting to know her wonderful, full of life, mother, Cyndi Yuille.   
  I will never forget the shock I felt when watching television and realizing that I knew one of the victims 
of that horrendous shooting.  
Please pass this sensible piece of legislation.   
Sincerely, 
Richard Barasch  
Multnomah County 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 


